
The next Japanese Green Band is arriving in Decem-
ber from Kyoto Tachibana High School. Their tour 
includes Disneyland with a parade performance, a 
workshop to a Disney movie and sightseeing. A band 
festival performance at Pasadena City College. Rose 
Parade performance on January 1, 2018. Finally a 
Benefit Concert at John F. Kennedy High School's very 
own Performing Arts Center on January 2, 2018

Currently we have 200 Green Band students coming from Kyoto Tachibana High School. Part of 
their experience is to live with an American Host Family for a few days. The students would be 
in your home the nights of December 30, 2017 and January 1, 2018.

HIGH SCHOOLKYOTO TACHIBANA HIGH SCHOOLKYOTO TACHIBANA HIGH SCHOOLKYOTO TACHIBANA
Host an Exchange Student from the Japanese Green Band

SPONSORED BY THE JOHN F. KENNEDY BAND AND GREEN BAND ASSOCIATION

You would be paid 
to host $25 per 
night for each stu-
dent hosted or 
$50. This money 
would be used to 
cover meals at 
your home to 
include some 
breakfasts, lunch-
es and dinners.

We are so proud of all the host families that have always come through since 2007 
when the John F. Kennedy High School Band first became involved with this very 

special Green Band Student International Music Exchange.

E-mail : henrisoucy@gmail.com
Cell: (562) 547-9909

Sincerely, Henri Soucy
You can find more information and the host family 

application on the back of this flyer or at 

http://www.kennedyband.org/green_band.html.


